
INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF HUNTINGTON BAY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Huntington Bay will 

hold two Public Hearings on Monday, January 13, 2025 at 7:00 PM at Village Hall, 244 Vineyard 

Road, Huntington, NY  11743 to consider the following items:     

1. Public Hearing – To consider Proposed Local Law Reducing the Speed Limit on certain

Village roadways and roadways located within certain private association from 30mph to

25mph; and

2. Public Hearing – To consider a resolution discontinuing the Northern Terminus of Vineyard Road as

useless and unnecessary as a Village thoroughfare in accordance with Village Law §§6-612 and 6-

614.

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all persons having interest shall be given an opportunity to be 

heard at the time and place aforesaid.  Individuals who are unable to attend the hearing may submit written 

questions or comments to the Village Administrator in advance of the hearing date. 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES of the Incorporated Village of Huntington Bay, New York. 

Dated: January 6, 2025  

Suffolk County, New York 

Danielle Catanese, Village Administrator 


